





Dear expectant parents,

We wanted to take a moment and introduce ourselves.

We are Garrett, Trisha, and Harper, and we thank you for taking the time to learn more about our family. Thank you for considering us. We know this decision is not easy or one made lightly. We hope that throughout this journey, you feel loved and supported. We admire you so much for considering adoption for your precious baby. Know that our thoughts and prayers will be with you as you make this choice. Please know that no matter what you choose, we wish you and your child all the best. Adoption has been one of the biggest blessings in our life. We are incredibly grateful for the opportunity to add to our family through adoption. We hope this gives you a little glimpse of our

All our best,

life and family and how much love we have to offer. We pray that

you feel peace and comfort during this time and in your decision.

Garrett, Trisha, and Harper